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The Warrior Ethos
The CEO of the fastest growing Hispanic-owned
business in America offers strategies for
success in life and in business, covering
such topics as discovering your passion,
finding a mentor, and persevering despite
setbacks.

Cast in Deathless Bronze
How the Garcia Girls Lost Their Accents
In 1770, the slave Esperança Garcia bravely
penned a letter to the governor of Piauí
state, in Brazil, describing how she and her
children were being mistreated and requesting
permission to return to the farm where the
rest of her family was living. Before she
wrote her letter, Esperança Garcia lived on a
cotton farm run by Jesuit priests, where she
learned to read and write — a rare
opportunity for a woman, especially a slave.
But one day she was separated from her
husband and older children and taken with her
two little ones to be a cook in the home of
Captain Antonio Vieira de Couto, where she
and the other slaves were beaten and denied
even the freedom to attend church. In
despair, Esperança Garcia wrote to the
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governor about her terrible situation, asking
if she and her young children could return to
the farm. She waited each day for a reply,
never giving up hope. And although she never
received an answer, she is remembered today
for being the courageous slave who wrote the
first letter of appeal in Afro-Brazilian
Brazil. Commemorating the date of the
letter’s discovery, September 6th has become
Black Consciousness Day in Piauí state.
Beautifully illustrated, this moving picture
book provides a very personal look at the
tragic history of slavery in the Americas.

Media and the Portuguese Empire
Originally intended as a kind of a parable
for businessmen, the short story A Message to
Garcia has achieved a level of cult
popularity among some groups, including
military service members. Concise and to the
point, this inspiring tale drives home the
theme that anyone tasked with a job should
carry it out as quickly and efficiently as
possible.

A Message to Garcia
This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it.
This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other
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nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced,
and made generally available to the public.
To ensure a quality reading experience, this
work has been proofread and republished using
a format that seamlessly blends the original
graphical elements with text in an easy-toread typeface. We appreciate your support of
the preservation process, and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.

A Message to Garcia
Andrew Summers Rowan (1857-1943) was an
American Army officer who served as the
liaison between the United States and Cuban
rebels led by General Calixto Garcia during
the Spanish American War. Rowan was born in
Gap Mills, Virginia (now West Virginia) in
1857. He was the son of John M. Rowan and
Virginia Summers. He enrolled at West Point
at the age of twenty and was commissioned a
second lieutenant in 1881. In the years
before the Spanish American War, Rowan served
several frontier posts and with military
intelligence in Latin America. He was
interested in Cuba in particular and co-wrote
a book about the island (see writings listed
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below). With tensions between the United
States and the Spanish (who then ruled Cuba)
growing, President William McKinley saw value
in establishing contact with the Cuban rebels
who could prove a valuable ally in case of
war with Spain. McKinley asked Colonel Arthur
L. Wagner to suggest an officer to make
contact with Garcia's rebels. Wagner
suggested Rowan, by now Captain, who then
traveled to Cuba via Jamaica. Rowan met
Garcia in the Oriente Mountains and
established a rapport. Rowan garnered
information from Garcia who was eager to
cooperate with Americans in fighting the
Spanish. Rowan returned to the US and was
given command of a force of "Immunes,"
African-American troops assumed to be immune
to tropical diseases found in Cuba. He
received the Distinguished Service Cross. In
1899 artist and publisher Elbert Hubbard
wrote a passage entitled A Message to Garcia
extolling the virtues of Rowan, lauding his
reliability and competence. Finding appeal in
this message, industrial and military leaders
ordered millions of copies of the text to
distribute to their workers and soldiers
making it a best-seller. It was translated
into several languages and sold
internationally.

The Lost Choice
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The Roycroft Dictionary, Concocted by
Ali Baba and the Bunch on Rainy Days
This volume offers a new understanding of the
role of the media in the Portuguese Empire,
shedding light on the interactions between
communications, policy, economics, society,
culture, and national identities. Based on an
interdisciplinary approach, this book
comprises studies in journalism,
communication, history, literature,
sociology, and anthropology, focusing on such
diverse subjects as the expansion of the
printing press, the development of newspapers
and radio, state propaganda in the
metropolitan Portugal and the colonies,
censorship, and the uses of media by
opposition groups. It encourages an
understanding of the articulations and
tensions between the different groups that
participated, willingly or not, in the
establishment, maintenance and overthrow of
the Portuguese Empire in Angola, Mozambique,
São Tomé e Príncipe, Cape Verde, GuineaBissau, India, and East Timor.

Hypatia
A “darkly hilarious” (Elle) novel about a
fictionalized Fidel Castro and an
octogenarian Cuban exile obsessed with
seeking revenge by the National Book Award
finalist Cristina García, this “clever, wellPage 6/23
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conceived dual portrait shows what connects
and divides Cubans inside and outside of the
island” (Kirkus Reviews). Vivid and teeming
with life, King of Cuba transports readers to
Cuba and Miami, and into the heads of two
larger-than-life men: a fictionalized Fidel
Castro and an octogenarian Cuban exile
obsessed with seeking revenge against the
dictator. García’s masterful twinning of
these characters combines with a rabble of
other Cuban voices to portray the passions
and realities of two Cubas—on the island and
off— in a pulsating story that entertains and
illuminates.

Little Journeys To the Homes of Great
Teachers
"The Go-Getter" by Peter B. Kyne. Published
by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide
range of titles that encompasses every genre.
From well-known classics & literary fiction
and non-fiction to forgotten?or yet
undiscovered gems?of world literature, we
issue the books that need to be read. Each
Good Press edition has been meticulously
edited and formatted to boost readability for
all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to
produce eBooks that are user-friendly and
accessible to everyone in a high-quality
digital format.

Character Building Thought Power
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This literary trifle, "A Message to Garcia,"
was written one evening after supper, in a
single hour. It was on the Twenty-second of
February, Eighteen Hundred Ninety-nine,
Washington's Birthday, and we were just going
to press with the March "Philistine." The
thing leaped hot from my heart, written after
a trying day, when I had been endeavoring to
train some rather delinquent villagers to
abjure the comatose state and get
radioactive. The immediate suggestion,
though, came from a little argument over the
teacups, when my boy Bert suggested that
Rowan was the real hero of the Cuban War.
Rowan had gone alone and done the thingcarried the message to Garcia. It came to me
like a flash! Yes, the boy is right, the hero
is the man who does his work-who carries the
message to Garcia. - Taken from "A Message To
Garcia" written by Elbert Hubbard. This
edition also contains selected writings of
Elbert Hubbard on Morality, Success and more

A Message to Garcia and Other Essays
History’s Greatest Motivational Lesson is Now
in a Definitive Edition with Gems of Wisdom
from Elbert Hubbard This remarkably concise,
powerful statement on what makes a person
successful remains as relevant today as when
it was written more than a century ago. If
you take seriously the principle of Elbert
Hubbard’s A Message to Garcia, you will
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become the indispensible, productive,
successful, and respected person you have
always wished to be. All that is required is
for you to “carry a message to Garcia”—which
means to do a job simply as it should be
done. Discover for yourself the incredible
power hidden in this simple step. This
edition of A Message to Garcia surpasses
other volumes because it includes short
passages of life-advice from Hubbard, which
elucidate his message and demonstrate how to
put it into action. Selected and introduced
by PEN Award-winning historian Mitch
Horowitz, this slender volume offers a lifechanging journey into a single idea that can
make all the difference in your earning
power, effectiveness, and success.

The Lens of Leadership
The father of the "American Picture Book," W.
W. Denslow is best remembered for the
distinctive illustrations he created for the
original Wonderful Wizard of Oz. This unique
compilation features 9 of the best stories
from his 18-volume series of picture books
from 1903 to 1904, which featured novel
retellings of favorite childhood tales. Highquality color reproductions of the artist's
drawings accompany stories of Humpty Dumpty,
Jack and the Beanstalk, Little Red Riding
Hood, and other beloved characters. Denslow
rewrote several of these familiar stories,
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toning down harsher aspects of the original
material to provide wholesome entertainment
redolent of his era's mood and sensibilities.
This new edition includes an Introduction by
Oz historian Michael Patrick Hearn.

A Message from Garcia
Most business readers have heard of the Lean
principles developed for factories a set of
tools and ideas that have enabled companies
to dramatically boost quality by reducing
waste and errors producing more while using
less. Yet until now, few have recognized how
relevant these powerful ideas are to
individuals and their daily work. Every
person at

Iaiá Garcia
In 1898, when war with Spain seemed
inevitable, Andrew Summers Rowan, an American
army lieutenant from West Virginia, was sent
on a secret mission to Cuba. He was to meet
with General Calixto García, a leader of the
Cuban rebels, in order to gather information
for a U.S. invasion. Months later, after the
war was fought and won, a flamboyant
entrepreneur named Elbert Hubbard wrote an
account of Rowan's mission titled "A Message
to García." It sold millions of copies, and
Rowan became the equivalent of a modern-day
rock star. His fame resulted in hundreds of
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magazine and newspaper articles, radio shows,
and two movies. Even today he is held up as
an exemplar of bravery and loyalty. The
problem is that nothing Hubbard wrote about
Rowan was true. Donald Tunnicliff Rice
reveals the facts behind the story of "A
Message to García" while using Rowan's
biography as a window into the history of the
Spanish-American War, the Philippine War, and
the Moro Rebellion. The result is a
compellingly written narrative containing
many details never before published in any
form, and also an accessible perspective on
American diplomatic and military history in
the late nineteenth and early twentieth
centuries.

One Hundred Years of Solitude
A Message to Garcia and Other Writings
This book discusses a leader's ultimate
accountability for results. Focusing on
accountability magnifies personal
performance, improves an organization's
results, and accelerates career progression.
Topics include: developing an accountability
mindset that consistently examines results;
earning a reputation for strong leadership at
every level through "followship"; acting as
both a leader and a follower at the same time
throughout one's career; developing all of
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the must-have tools for the leadership
toolbox; and increasing impact, developing
more bench strength, and building a high
performance team by learning to serve, build,
and inspire others. The book is of value to
experienced leaders with broad
responsibilites, early leaders who want to
get ahead faster, or aspiring future leaders
who want to expand their influence. --

How I Carried the Message to Garcia
Eagerly embracing the American culture in
Miami, the four Garcia women iron their hair,
date American men, and forget their Spanish,
all in their journey toward adulthood.

Finish the Fight!
Presents the story of five top graduates of
Annapolis who served heroically in Vietnam
and rose to national prominence during the
Reagan years

A Message to Garcia
This collection of George S. Patton's pithy
one-liners shows how business managers can
succeed by applying the combat-tested
principles of one of America's most famous
battlefield leaders. Also featured are the
works of W. Edwards Deming and Walter A.
Shewhart, two pioneers in quality control who
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have influenced management practice for over
50 years.

A Message to Garcia and Thirteen Other
Things
A Message to Garcia and Thirteen Other
Things
The human brain is a tenacious creature of
habit, and by repeatedly thinking the same
thoughts or mentally expressing the same
judgment, we can begin to form permanent
patterns of belief in just a few hours. As
Ralph Waldo Trine points out in CharacterBuilding Thought Power, these processes occur
whether we are conscious of them or not, so
it is in our best interest to try to direct
these patterns to work for us, rather than
against us. Trine offers a series of easy-toimplement suggestions to help readers put the
power of thought to work in their lives.

Patton's One-Minute Messages
The Rotarian
This exciting collaboration with the New York
Times will reveal the untold stories of the
diverse heroines who fought for the 19th
amendment. On the 100th anniversary of the
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historic win for women's rights, it's time to
celebrate the names and stories of the women
whose courage helped change the fabric of
America.

Jesus was an Anarchist
WARS CHANGE, WARRIORS DON'T We are all
warriors. Each of us struggles every day to
define and defend our sense of purpose and
integrity, to justify our existence on the
planet and to understand, if only within our
own hearts, who we are and what we believe
in. Do we fight by a code? If so, what is it?
What is the Warrior Ethos? Where did it come
from? What form does it take today? How do we
(and how can we) use it and be true to it in
our internal and external lives? The Warrior
Ethos is intended not only for men and women
in uniform, but artists, entrepreneurs and
other warriors in other walks of life. The
book examines the evolution of the warrior
code of honor and "mental toughness." It goes
back to the ancient Spartans and Athenians,
to Caesar's Romans, Alexander's Macedonians
and the Persians of Cyrus the Great (not
excluding the Garden of Eden and the
primitive hunting band). Sources include
Herodotus, Thucydides, Plutarch, Xenophon,
Vegetius, Arrian and Curtius--and on down to
Gen. George Patton, Field Marshal Erwin
Rommel, and Israeli Minister of Defense,
Moshe Dayan.
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SalesTough
Established in 1911, The Rotarian is the
official magazine of Rotary International and
is circulated worldwide. Each issue contains
feature articles, columns, and departments
about, or of interest to, Rotarians.
Seventeen Nobel Prize winners and 19 Pulitzer
Prize winners – from Mahatma Ghandi to Kurt
Vonnegut Jr. – have written for the magazine.

How I Carried the Message to Garcia, by
Colonel Andrew Summers Rowan, the Man
Whom Elbert Hubbard Immortalized by His
Famous Message to Garcia;
This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it.
This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced,
and made generally available to the public.
To ensure a quality reading experience, this
work has been proofread and republished using
a format that seamlessly blends the original
graphical elements with text in an easy-toread typeface. We appreciate your support of
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the preservation process, and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.

A Message to Garcia and Thirteen Other
Things
Reproduction of the original: Little Journeys
To the Homes of Great Teachers by Elbert
Hubbard

A Message to Garcia: And Get Out Or Get
in Line
. A work of both scholarship and imagination.
The Lost Choice is a legend of personal
discovery—a reminder of the opportunities we
each are given. When a young boy finds a
mysterious object in the creek near his home,
it starts a series of events that could
change the world—again. Many search for the
ancient relic's secret, but few find its
truer purpose. What choices will each make—or
lose?

A Factory of One
The Return of the Soldier
Two centuries before the daring exploits of
Navy SEALs and Marine Raiders captured the
public imagination, the U.S. Navy and Marine
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Corps were already engaged in similarly
perilous missions: raiding pirate camps,
attacking enemy ships in the dark of night,
and striking enemy facilities and resources
on shore. Even John Paul Jones, father of the
American navy, saw such irregular operations
as critical to naval warfare. With Jones’s
own experience as a starting point, Benjamin
Armstrong sets out to take irregular naval
warfare out of the shadow of the blue-water
battles that dominate naval history. This
book, the first historical study of its kind,
makes a compelling case for raiding and
irregular naval warfare as key elements in
the story of American sea power. Beginning
with the Continental Navy, Small Boats and
Daring Men traces maritime missions through
the wars of the early republic, from the
coast of modern-day Libya to the rivers and
inlets of the Chesapeake Bay. At the same
time, Armstrong examines the era’s conflicts
with nonstate enemies and threats to American
peacetime interests along Pacific and
Caribbean shores. Armstrong brings a uniquely
informed perspective to his subject; and his
work—with reference to original naval
operational reports, sailors’ memoirs and
diaries, and officers’ correspondence—is at
once an exciting narrative of danger and
combat at sea and a thoroughgoing analysis of
how these events fit into concepts of
American sea power. Offering a critical new
look at the naval history of the Early
American era, this book also raises
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fundamental questions for naval strategy in
the twenty-first century.

When the Slave Esperança Garcia Wrote a
Letter
One minute former U.S. Marine Jackson
McGuigan is doing his job as a government
engineer, the next he is running for his
life. In the heart of New York City, Jackson
stumbles on a century-old conspiracy of
global proportions - and the people pulling
the strings are not happy! As Jackson tries
to wrap his head around what is going on, he
learns that some of those closest to him are
involved. Omar Cribb, sadistic strongman and
twisted henchman of the conspirators, is
determined to pursue him to the death to
protect the secret. But who are these people?
How far does their power extend? Who can he
trust? Before Jackson can figure this out, he
must stop Cribb from mounting a ruthless
attack on New York City that will kill
thousands of people and leave major portions
of the City unusable for years - and in the
process keep himself alive.

A Message to Garcia (Condensed
Classics)
The Romance of Business
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"Intertwines the lives of three characters in
a subtly and wryly developing relationship.
While the youthful Iaiaa is growing into
womanhood, a tentative love affair occurs
between the aristocratic Jorge and the
prideful Estela. This affair is afflicted by
ironic shifts of fortune and in time the
maturing Iaiaa becomes a rival for Jorge's
attentions"--Amazon.com.

A Message to Garcia and Selected Essays
of Elbert Hubbard
The Nightingale's Song
This scarce antiquarian book is a facsimile
reprint of the original. Due to its age, it
may contain imperfections such as marks,
notations, marginalia and flawed pages.
Because we believe this work is culturally
important, we have made it available as part
of our commitment for protecting, preserving,
and promoting the world's literature in
affordable, high quality, modern editions
that are true to the original work.

King of Cuba
At the outset of the Spanish-American War, a
young lieutenant delivers a vital
communication from President McKinley to a
commander of Cuban rebels. Inspirational
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legend remains essential reading for
motivational speakers. Includes 14 additional
essays, 32 contemplations, and Helpful Hints
for Business Helpers.

Small Boats and Daring Men
The Return of the Soldier tells the story of
a shell-shocked soldier who returns home from
the First World War believing that he is in
love with a working-class woman from his
past, rather than married to his aristocratic
wife. His family and doctor must decide
whether to allow him to remain safely in his
delusion, or to bring him back to reality and
return him to the front. A brief novel with a
seemingly simple plot, it is a classic of
modernist literature and provides a point of
entry into discussions of some of the
twentieth century’s most enduring themes.
Appendices include textual variants,
patriotic and antiwar verse from World War I,
war journalism by West, contemporary
paintings and propaganda posters, and
material on shell-shock.

The Denslow Picture Book Treasury
The Go-Getter
"The Roycroft Dictionary, Concocted by Ali
Baba and the Bunch on Rainy Days" by Elbert
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Hubbard. Published by Good Press. Good Press
publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known
classics & literary fiction and non-fiction
to forgotten?or yet undiscovered gems?of
world literature, we issue the books that
need to be read. Each Good Press edition has
been meticulously edited and formatted to
boost readability for all e-readers and
devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that
are user-friendly and accessible to everyone
in a high-quality digital format.
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